
 

Student Directory Permission Form 
 

Dear Parents,  

A student directory will be created this year for the benefit and use of our school 

families ONLY.  Included will be your child’s name, address, phone number, 

parents name(s), and email(s). Neither this nor any other personal information 

related to students or parents is shared with individuals or parties outside of The 

Maria Montessori Center. Please do not use this information for solicitation or 

similar use. 

Please indicate your desire regarding inclusion in the Maria Montessori Center 

Student Directory.  

□ Yes, please include information regarding my child and our family in this year’s 

student directory.   

□ No, I’d rather not be included in the student directory 

 

ONE FORM PER FAMILY.  

 

Child(s)Name_________________________________      Grade_____________  

  

Parent/ Guardian Signature ___________________________     Date_________   


